
 Triton High School students of Jim Currin’s A.P. U.S. Government class participated in the Leaders of            

Tomorrow program. The students spent a day shadowing Dunn municipal employees to learn the inner workings of local 

governments. Following the Dunn Mayor’s Prayer Breakfast, students were assigned to follow different town leaders,    

directors or police officers. The students closed the afternoon with a mock town council meeting. 

 Pictured in the first row, from left: Brian McNeill, Sgt. Jeff Williams, Mr. Currin, Michelle Mujica, Emily Barefoot, 

Emily Thornton, Bailey Williams, Alyssa Fennell. Second row: Destiny Barnes, Ana Ortiz, Lydia Jones, Houston Hamilton, 

Cole Cochran, Jacob Maness, Jonathon Junio, Bryce Coley and Tammy Williams.  Third row: Billy Addison, Marie Rogers, 

Samantha Wullenwaber, Shawana 

Cameron, Drew Holland, Gabriel 

Wright, Henry Sican, Courtney 

Hatcher, Josh Keen, Riley Patterson, 

Adam Capps, Ethan Cruse, Bryce 

Starling, Anne Thompson and Debbie 

West.  Fourth row: Dean Gaster,  

Dallas Autry, Steven King, Chester 

Pope, Tanner Williams, Jacob 

Beasley, Ronnie Autry, Steven 

Neuschafer and Buddy Maness. 
 

(Article and photo courtesy of  

Keilah Goff/The Daily Record) 

 The kindergarten and first grade students at Harnett Primary 

School performed a colorful spring concert entitled Teach the World to Sing. 

This cornucopia of songs took the audience on a trip around the world where 

they learned about customs, songs, and interests of various countries.       

Students sang, danced, played drums and maracas, and wore colorful      

clothing. There were even four creative second grade students that helped 

with the narration.  Sydney Bradham, a first grade student, gave a beautiful 

solo performance. 

 
(Article and photo courtesy of Harnett Primary School) 

 Cape Fear Christian Academy went unbeaten in the North Carolina         

Independent School Athletic Association double-elimination 1-A softball        

tournament to win the championship Saturday at Campbell’s Amanda Littlejohn 

Stadium.  

 “A lot of hard work,” said CFCA coach Bill Green. “They were receptive 

to the foal at hand and stayed focused through the ups and downs.” 

 The ups greatly outnumbered the downs as the Eagles finished the    

season 22-2 with no losses in its enrollment classification. In the championship 

game against Lawrence, CFCA won 11-1 in five innings. Previously, they won 

against the defending 2014 champion in the first game of the Final Four with a 

score of 12-0, in five innings. 

 Congrats Lady Eagles!  
 

(Article courtesy of The Daily Record/photo courtesy of CFCA/Facebook) 


